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SPONSORED BY 

  The Vermilion Chamber Of Commerce 
5495 Liberty Avenue Vermilion, OH  44089 

Phone: (440) 967-4477   Fax: (440) 794-6692 
E-Mail vermilionchamber1@gmail.com 

www.vermilionohio.com 

 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,  

 
As autumn colors begin to appear, our thoughts turn again to winter forecasting and the 

annual Woollybear Festival.  On behalf of Miss Vermilion and her court, we would like to extend 
a warm invitation to your Queen and court to join us for the 2019 Woollybear Festival, Ohio’s 
largest one-day festival.   

 
The annual Queen’s Festival Breakfast will be held at German’s Villa, 3330 Liberty Ave. 

(one half mile east of Vermilion on Lake Road).  Registration will begin at 9:30 am on Sunday 
October 6, 20198 with breakfast to be served promptly at 10:30 am.   

 
Breakfast will include a wonderful array of fruits, juices, eggs, bacon, sausage, waffles, 

pastries and coffee and will be followed by the parade line-up at 12:30 and the festival parade at 
1:30 pm. 

 
Your Queen will be free of charge.  The chaperones, court members and guests are 

welcome to join us for breakfast at a cost of $15.00 each.  Reservation forms and parade entry 
forms are enclosed.   

 
 
Reservation forms along with moneys for each additional guest must be received no 

later than September 25, 2019.  As usual, we will depart from German’s Villa with a police 
escort to the parade lineup.  Parade entries may include floats, trucks, convertibles, sunroofs, 
moon roofs or T-tops.  Riding on the roof or hood of a car is not permitted. 

 
Return your reservation today and join us for a day of fun!  Come and meet the many 

visiting royalty, our own Festival of the Fish Queen and her court and a host of Fox TV8 and 
local personalities in Ohio’s largest one-day festival.  

 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to call the 
Vermilion Chamber of Commerce at (440) 967-4477 or Email: vermilionchamber1@gmail.com 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Coe 
Executive Director 
Vermilion Chamber of Commerce 
Woollybear Festival Committee 

Woollybear Festival 2019 
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